
Kennedy Heights Community Council Meeting Minutes 

June 18, 2013 

  

Next meeting: August 20, 2013 

  

1. Introductions and approval of May minutes 

Michelle made the motion to approve, Jayne seconded the motion 

2. Fire Report/Police Report 

 

3. Treasurer’s Report 

Sarah shared that we will need to revise the budget for the remainder of the year based on the 

reduction of funds from the city. The board will have a finance meeting to look at the remainder of 

the year of what we’ve already committed to (i.e. newsletter, progressive dinner, winterfest, etc).  

 

4. Communications Report 

Christine shared some updates on the planning of the 100
th
 anniversary. She suggested an elder 

series. There is a group in place that has begun planning the event for next summer. 

Michelle shared some changes in the e-news and how often we will send it out. She will reach out 

to board members to get new information that we need to send out to the community in a timely 

manner.  

 

5. VP for Administration Report 

• Jim shared that June 22
nd

 will be the next Litter Magic event.   

• He discussed other summer events and that we may have to put some things on hold 

such as the community pool days at Pleasant Ridge Pool, the family movie night, night 

out in the park. 

 

6. VP for Planning Report 

• Clete shared correspondence with DOTE and why sharrows are not an option for us. 

Clete read aloud option 2-Council voted to support option 2 of the Master Bike Plan. 

• Michelle to get information about the process of the permit to park in the area when 

people have a special event that requires additional on street parking. 

• Spotlight:  Renewal was denied for a dance hall permit(they had one, but it needed 

renewed).They can have teen events, but not dances-social functions, but not dances. 

• Schroder Property: Clete wrote a letter about the zoning of the Schroder building. *** 

 

Announcements: 

 

June 22 Next Litter Magic Meeting 

 

No July Community Council Meeting 

 


